Customer Information Bulletin 17 November 2023 Issue 386

Change in Government Banking Arrangements

The Government of South Australia is in the process of transitioning their transactional banking arrangements to the ANZ Bank. As a result, the Office of the Registrar-General's account details will be changing from Monday 11 December 2023.

The new ANZ account details will be included on the November SAILIS invoice which will be issued in early December.

Please ensure that you update the bank details in your Accounts Payable vendor record prior to paying the November invoice, and that all Electronic Funds Transfer (EFT) payments from 11 December 2023 are made to the new ANZ account.

To avoid delays in applying funds to your SAILIS account, you should still include your LSG account number as a reference.

Note that this banking transition will also result in minor cosmetic changes to the payment screens when processing online credit card transactions in SAILIS and EPL.

If you require any further information in relation to this bulletin, please contact Land Services SA on (08) 8423 5000 or customersupport@landservices.com.au.

Jenny Cottnam REGISTRAR-GENERAL

general